Cachagua Fire Protection District

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Directors of the Cachagua Fire Protection
District adopted a preliminary budget at their Regular
Board Meeting of June 11, 2014, which will be available
for inspection on the Bulletin Board at the Cachagua
General Store from June 17" through July 9", 2014.

The date and time of the meeting to consider adoption of
a final budget will be July 9™ 2014, at 7:00 p.m., at the
Carmel River U.S. Forest Service Station (above the
Cachagua Community Park on the road to the Los Padres
dam). Any person may appear and be heard regarding
any item in the budget, or regarding the addition of other
items.

This notice is published pursuant to Section 6061 of the
Government Code.



